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The Permanent Council held a closed special meeting to receive information related to the General Secretariat from Ambassador Luigi R. Einaudi, Acting Secretary General.
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The Acting Secretary General gave a presentation on the restructuring process and the consultations he would undertake with members of the Council.

The delegations of Antigua and Barbuda, Argentina, Barbados, The Bahamas, Belize, Brazil, Bolivia, Canada, Colombia, Costa Rica, Chile, the Dominican Republic, Ecuador, El Salvador, Guatemala, Haiti, Honduras, Jamaica, Panama, Paraguay, Peru, Saint Kitts and Nevis, Saint Lucia, Trinidad and Tobago, the United States, Uruguay, and Venezuela then made general comments on the restructuring plan submitted by the former Secretary General, Dr. Miguel Ángel Rodríguez, and expressed their confidence in and support for the Acting Secretary General, Ambassador Luigi R. Einaudi.

The Council decided to convene a special meeting to study in greater depth the amendments that would be made by the Acting Secretary General to the restructuring plan presented in document CP/INF. 5967/04 corr. 1.

The Permanent Council then issued the following statement:

The Permanent Council, meeting on October 22, 2004, expresses its complete confidence in, and full support for, Ambassador Luigi R. Einaudi, who has assumed the duties of Secretary General as of October 16, 2004, pursuant to Chapter XVI of the Charter of the Organization of American States (OAS), and, in particular, in respect of Articles 109 and 113 thereof.
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�.	Statements and comments by delegations may be found in the minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA 1454/04.
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